
7/5/2020 

Welcome to 

Townline Mennonite Church  
~leadership team~ 

Ryan Eash, Garrett Martin, John Miller, Amos Raber, 

Andrew Royal, Robbie Royal, Dean Yoder 

Overseer – Eddie Graber 

Our mission is to exemplify Christ’s love to those we meet in our daily walk; and exalt 

the name of Jesus through teaching His Word, Praying, Singing, Encouragement and  

 

9:30 outdoor church service today 

Sermon – Mel Eash 

 

Children’s class – Floyd Borkholder 

 

Music – Robbie Royal 

 

Announcements: 

 

1. Praise the Lord! Jessie and Julie Lambright have welcomed a baby girl into 

the world on June 27th! Her name is Jaleesa Joy 

 

2. There are still a number of items on the “Left Behind” table. Please check 

the table beside the ladies’ restroom for lost or forgotten items.  

 

3. Get it on your calendars! This year’s camping weekend is planned for 

September 18, 19, & 20. More details will be coming soon. 

 

4. Our families and friends in nursing homes are now allowed visitors again. 

Sarting July 4, 2020, all long-term care facilities must allow outdoor 

visitation and may offer indoor visitation, if there have been no new facility-

onset COVID-19 cases in the past fourteen (14) days.  

 

 

 

Let’s remember to pray 

• for the families in the loss of Stephanie Miller and Joni Raber.  

• for all the Covid-19 cases in our county, and especially in our 

church family. 

• for Susan Stutzman as she serves the Lord in Colorado 

• our country during these troubled times 

• our church family, young and old alike, 

 

 

Psalm 66:16-20 

Come and hear, all you who fear God, 

and I will tell what he has done for my soul. 

I cried to him with my mouth, 

and high praise was on my tongue.  

If I had cherished iniquity in my heart, 

 the Lord would not have listened. 

But truly God has listened; 

he has attended to the voice of my prayer. 

Blessed be God, 

because he has not rejected my prayer 

or removed his steadfast love from me!  

 

 

 

Youth Activity 

Youth sponsors- Mark and Fanny Wickey, Garrett and Audrey 

Martin, John and Susan Yoder  

Presidents- Martha Wickey, Jonathan Martin  

Vice Presidents- Chadwick Yoder, Krystal Eash 

Check out GroupMe for more info.  

Would someone like to host a youth volleyball at your place on August 

23? If so please contact one of the youth sponsors 


